To officially kickoff the start of a new school year, the Communications Department puts together a
video to welcome back faculty and staff and prepare for the months ahead. We try to find new and
unique ways to make the content engaging, entertaining, and informative.  In 2024, we chose a
"hero" theme to emphasize how much we appreciate the "everyday heroes" in our hallways and
classrooms, mixing in Star Wars, Marvel, DC, and Disney in creative, memorable ways.
Components in this video include a message from the Superintendent of Schools and the Board of
Education, launch of the new District app, cybersecurity updates, student music performances, and

messages from our longest tenured faculty and staff members.



